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By email  

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010029 

Date: 20 April 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Gash, 
 
Planning Act 2008 – Section 4 and The Infrastructure Planning (Fees) 
Regulations 2010 (as amended) 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the M25 Junction 28 improvements. 
 
National Infrastructure Planning Fees 
 
When submitting your application to the Planning Inspectorate, a fee is payable.  
 
Please read the application fees page on the National Infrastructure Planning website 
which sets out the fees payable for existing and new applications in the current 
financial year. 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/application-process/application-
fees/  
 
Payment should be made to the Planning Inspectorate’s bank account quoting the 
scheme name/ number as a reference: 

Cheques (made payable to “The Planning Inspectorate only” and crossed “Account 
Payee only”) should be sent to: 
 
Accounts Receivable 
Finance Shared Service Division 
High Trees 

 
 

National Infrastructure 
Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer 
Services: 

e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
M25Junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  



infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

Please note that BACS payments will take 3 working days to clear and cheques up to 
10 days. Applications cannot be processed until payments are received.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dee Allen 
 
Dee Allen 
Case Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 




